
 

  

 
 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers  
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare Medicaid, Medicare, Marketplace and MyCare Ohio health care plans. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Hospice Services in a Nursing Facility  
Information for Medicaid and MyCare Ohio network providers 

Effective Jan. 1, 2021, hospice services billed under 
Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) 
T2046 will require prior authorization (PA) for both in and out-
of-network (non-contracted) providers.  
 

For questions, please reach out to your Provider Services 
Representative at 
OHProviderServicesNF@MolinaHealthcare.com.  
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Questions? 
Provider Services – (855) 322-4079 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday to Friday 
(MyCare Ohio available until 6 p.m.) 
 
Email us at OHProviderRelations@ 
MolinaHealthcare.com  
 
Visit our website at Molina 
Healthcare.com/OhioProviders  
 
Connect with Us 
www.facebook.com/MolinaHealth 
www.twitter.com/MolinaHealth 
 
Join Our Email Distribution List 
Get this bulletin via email. Sign up at 
MolinaHealthcare.com/ProviderEmail 
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